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Agenda Item 8 (a), Written Questions 
 
 
Question From:  Councillor Andy Beere   
 
Question To: Leader of the Council, Councillor Barry Wood 
 
Topic:  Environment Agency Flood Risk Survey    
 
Question 
 
“Councillors note that the Environment Agency is carrying out a Survey of Flood 
Risk prevention across the Thames Basin [ See Ref CDC Parish Bulletin June 
2021 from May to late August 2021]. 
 
Can Cllr Wood state in what ways that the Council will be contributing evidence in 
this process bearing in mind that Banbury alone saw at least 4 occasions in 
Winter 2020/21 when R Cherwell levels were well above the “HIGH” river flows 
after periods of continuous rain potentially affecting farmland housing to and , 
commercial a property from the source of the River Cherwell southwards.”  
 
 


